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FORS

INTER-OFFICE MEMO

TO: Hillary Gitelman, Director

Conservation, Development, and Planning Department
FROM: Mike Wilson, Fire Department
DATE: January 6, 2008

SUBJECT. Robert Craig Winery Minor Mod
Apn: 018-060-072 PO7-00822

Site Address: 2475 Summit Lake Dr, Angwin

The Napa County Fire Marshal staff has reviewed the application for a minor
modification to the existing use permit at the above referenced address regarding the
proposed production increase from 20,000 gallons to 25,000 gallons per year with no
changes to the floor plan or building.

This application does not warrant additions to the fire protection conditions, as long as
all construction and use of the facility complies with all applicable standards,
regulations, codes and ordinances at the time of building permit issuance.

If there are any questions please feel free to contact the Napa County Fire Marshal’s

Office at (707) 967-1425 to discuss any other fire protection issue you may have
regarding your project.

Mike Wilson

Mike Wilson
Assistant Fire Marshal



